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Comments: | am writing to you on 'behalf of the Stibnite Gold Project.

The Covid 19 pandemic has proven to of us that we need to be able to supply the needed materials to make our
own products. Many of the heavy minerals needed for green energy have been taken up by China.

Mining our own minerats only makes dear sense. The plans for environmental protection are very dear. This
project needs to be approved rapidly so that the gold as well as antimony becomes available to industry as soon
as possible.

It has sickened me to know that as our States mines have been shut down, China has captured the market and is
mining with cheap labor and no concern about the environment at all.

Regulations should be helpful and supporUve and not crushing to the point of shutting down the mine. Even on
Public lands.

As a member of a large family in Idaho we all support this mining project.



